Welcome to Greville AlImshouse Charity

My name is Mrs S Cook newly appointed Chairman, having taken over from Mr J Waring who
retired as Chairman, after many years service.

The Charity meets 5 times a year, 2023/2024 has been a busy one.

The trustees, visit the residents every month for a chat and catch up, if any problems we can
act on the straight away. The trustees now organize 4 social gatherings for everyone,
Afternoon teas, Fish and Chips, all sourced from the village, which are enjoyed by all.

Our duties for maintaining the properties are constant through out the year, this year some
of the additional jobs included, loft installation, stair lifts fitted in three cottages, path ways,
slabs relayed and tarmacked to prevent trip hazards, a new water pipe installed to a cottage
following a water leak.

We were able to offer a cottage to a new tenant, who was delighted and accepted.

The trustees are very proud of the Almshouses at Swaynes Way, which look very pleasing for
the Village, the most important of all, is a safe, friendly home for 11 Residents.

Chairman Mrs S Cook.



